



FOCUS

We exist to grow in passion for God and compassion for people.

James Llewellyn Senior Pastor

Rigel Holmes Youth Ministries

Joanne Kreinbrook Administration

Jennifer Dail Worship Ministries



Rev. James Llewellyn Senior Pastor

Inside this issue:

From the Pastor	1
France: Our New Partnership	2-3
Church & Ministry News	4-5
Alliance Youth	6-7
Sunday School/Growth Classes	7

Children's Ministries

Anniversaries/Birthdays/

April/May Calendars

Condolences/Congratulations

10-11

8

From the Pastor's Desk

John 15 "I am the true vine, and my Father is the vinedresser. Every branch in me that does not bear fruit he takes away, and every branch that does bear fruit he prunes, that it may bear more fruit."

While it is hard to believe Spring is around the corner because it still very much feels and looks like winter as I type this, I know it is. I enjoy the extra hours of sunlight each day, and the hope of warmer temperatures. I love to be outside and I love to work in my yard. My family spends a lot of time together planting flowers, mulching, trimming shrubs, and pruning trees as we get ready to enjoy the warm days. One thing I have never liked doing is weeding. If you have a garden or a flowerbed you know how much work it is to keep it looking nice and keep the weeds from ruining all your work. Weeds are not only a nuisance, but they suck up nutrition that was meant for your plants. They choke out the roots of your plants and in a very short time what was once beautiful can look ugly and unkempt. If we want to see continued growth we have to take time to do the dirty job of pulling weeds.

You may wonder what this has to do with you or the church newsletter. Our lives can look a lot like those flowerbeds. If we do not guard our heart and lean hard into Christ and become dependent on the Holy Spirit, we can be destroyed by the weeds of sin. It's true that weeding is not fun in your flowerbed, and it is not fun in your life either. Pruning hurts, but if we want to bear good fruit it is necessary. It is important that we spend time in prayer asking God to weed the garden of our lives. If we do not, we can quickly become overgrown with weeds, like judgment, disobedience, and thinking our ways are better than God's ways, as was the case for Jonah. We can quickly go from being fruit bearing people to those that don't produce fruit at all.

So while it is never fun it is necessary to make sure that we let God prune our lives in an attempt to make us more and more like Him. This does not happen all at once, just like you cannot prune a plant all at once; this is something that happens time and time again. Each time cutting different branches to make sure that each year we are in full bloom with the love of Jesus. If we are going to be people that make a difference in our home, our communities, and our world, it is going to take constant pruning. When it hurts, remember while the pain will last for a moment, in the end there will be a full bloom for the whole world to see. I am so thankful to be your pastor, and I am thankful to see so many of you bloom each week, and see how God is using you and your story to make His name known throughout Westmoreland County. So this Spring as you are weeding your gardens, ask God to help pull the weeds of sin in your life, and we will continue to bear fruit for the Kingdom for a long, long time.

-Pastor Lu

Greensburgalliance.org - Our New Website Has Launched!

We've been busy re-building and updating our church website! Be sure to go to greensburgalliance.org and check it out! You can find all the information you need to know about our church with easy to use menus. If you miss a Sunday, don't worry! You can listen to sermons from previous Sundays. There are also printable PDF versions of our newsletter, monthly calendars, and registration forms.

Page 2 FOCUS



Our Partnership International Workers

We are excited to partner with International Workers in the country of France and the Arab Lands. Keep watch for information on our new partnerships and the changes being made to our Missions Conference in the fall.

Meet the Roos Family

Tony and Raeni Roos are International Workers with the Christian and Missionary Alliance in Paris, France. Their work is only possible through the generous gifts of their friends around the world. They are responsible for raising 100% of their support through designated giving to the Great Commission Fund of the C&MA.

Tony Roos served the local church 13 years as a full time youth pastor. In the fall of 2010 God called him and his family to Paris France to start and lead the Envision Paris ministry site. Tony enjoys good coffee, tinkering with things that probably shouldn't be tinkered with, and spending time with his wife and children.

Raeni is a great mom to two great girls, Fayth and Hannah. She also handles all the administrative details for Envision Paris, and makes a sweet pan of enchiladas. With a Masters in family counseling she has been able to offer Biblical mentoring to teams and interns. Raeni loves her morning walks, time with friends, and coffee with her husband.

Last year the Roos spent part of their time in the United States speaking at churches and as International Workers in residence at Crown College in Minnesota. They returned to France in July, 2017 and have jumped back into existing ministry and are exploring new ministry partnerships for the future.

The Roos have been able to share the Gospel with a variety of people they have come into contact with. They continue to use English conversation groups as a first contact with people in the city. Recently they have had people from France, Mali, Turkey, Algeria, Burkina Faso, Cameroon, China, Japan, Poland, Vietnam, and Madagascar attend their group. It has been interesting getting to know the different cultures and backgrounds.

The Roos hope to expand their ministry in a variety of ways and are partnering with a local C&MA church in the business district just outside of Paris. They have opened the doors to the church building in a coffee shop format, called the "Connected Café", to begin conversations and relationships with people in the neighborhood. One of the things started right away with this partnership was an Alpha Course, which is a series of video based sessions exploring the Christian faith.



Tony, Raeni, Fayth & Hannah Roos



Prayer Requests

For the Connected Café and it's ministry opportunities.

For the Alpha Course at the Connected Café. Pray the participants encounter Christ and choose to follow Him.

For continued financial blessings to cover the new work of Envision.

For teams and interns coming to France this summer.



Meet the Lawrence Family

In late December 2017, Dan and Lisa Lawrence finished up their time in language school and along with their son, Adley, made the big move to Paris. As you can see from the picture shown here, they are expecting a new little Lawrence in late June. Looks like Adley is not too keen on that little development!

One big obstacle the Lawrences' encountered when moving to Paris was finding an apartment. It is very hard to rent in France if you are not French, especially if you do not pay taxes in France. So out of 37 apartments they looked at, they applied for 30 hoping to be accepted by one of them. It came down to two possibilities which they classified as: the "Need Apartment" and the "Want Apartment".

The "Need" one was good and met all their needs, but the "Want" they liked better and was in a really great location. After much waiting, they were accepted for the "Need Apartment" and at first were excited, but didn't feel at peace about it. They were holding out hope they may get the "Want Apartment". Unfortunately after more waiting, they were rejected for that one, and although discouraged, decided to proceed with signing for the "Need" one.

When there was a delay in signing the final papers, they decided to look at one more apartment which ended up being the "Wow Apartment" - it had everything they needed and more for their family and ministry. Dan began to pray asking God that if it was possible, to make this place theirs. That this place would be where they raise their children and it would become a hub for His ministry in that community, only if it was His plan. Just when they were ready to sign for the "Need apartment" they received the call that they were approved for the "Wow Apartment"! To top it all off it was only two blocks away from the "Want" one that fell through. God wanted them in that neighborhood. He just had a different and better way of going about it.

It's amazing how God provides for our needs and sometimes goes even beyond that. Not only does He give beyond our needs, He also gives beyond our wants. He gives us the things that only He can provide, and He gives beyond what we could ever imagine. The more we discover God's plan the more we realize just how perfect it and He are. Sometimes looking back all you can say is "Wow"! He truly is our great provider.



Dan, Lisa & Adley Lawrence
Plus One!

Prayer Requests

For everything to come together with moving and organizing their new home along with the needed finances.

That they are able to enroll Adley into the school closest to their home.

That they can begin to build important relationships with people in their new community.

For Lisa's mom, who was recently diagnosed with pancreatic cancer, is recovering from surgery, and will begin chemotherapy.

Prayer Opportunities

Praying is a practical and effective way Alliance people can help fulfill the Great Commission. Each month we will feature some of the latest updates and requests for our partnerships in our newsletter. In depth requests are available on the wooden rack in the Lobby. If you would like to receive the prayer requests each week electronically, email the Church Office, churchoffice.gac@gmail.com, or indicate on your Sunday bulletin information card.

Easter Offering

This year's Easter Offering has been designated for Children's Ministry upgrades. We want our children to have a fun and exciting space where they look forward to learning about Jesus. You may give toward the offering during the month of April; please mark your gift "Easter Offering".

Short-Term Mission Trip Opportunity

We are excited to be taking an international short-term missions trip to the Arab Lands where we'll be working with our Partner International Worker, Krystal. If you missed the informational meeting in March, but are still interested, please contact Joanne Kreinbrook by Wednesday, April 4 (724-433-4585, kbrook93@msn.com). The two-week trip is scheduled for the end of July/beginning of August, and is open to adults age 18 and older.

Church Work Day

The Trustees are organizing an outdoor and indoor Work Day on Saturday, April 14 with the rain date scheduled for April 21. This will be an exciting opportunity to join together and take care of some much needed Spring maintenance. Bring your family - there's something for everyone to do! Coffee and donuts will be served at 8:30am with work starting at 9:00am. Come when you are able to and leave when you want. Contact Jayme White, Head Trustee, if you are planning to attend or have questions, jaymejimmi@comcast.net, 412-225-2296.

It's Not too Late to be a Part of our Church Family Album!

A photo directory will help us get to know one another better, put faces and names together, and celebrate our church family. Don't miss this chance to be a part of our church family album! Only families whose photo appears in our album will receive a directory. If you were not able to have your photo taken the first part of March, there is still an opportunity to be included. Universal Directories charges a \$10 fee for each electronic submission.

Digital photos may be sent to our Church Office email - churchoffice.gac@gmail.com, and we will submit them to the directory company. Please include your family names, addresses, phone numbers, and email addresses you would like to be included in the directory. Deadline to submit photos is Sunday, April 15.

Men's Ministry - Dad and Lad Camp

Winter is almost over!! Let's start planning our summers!! If you are a father of a son ages 8-13, you don't want to miss this experience. Dad & Lad Camp will be held June 20 through 23, at the Tel-Hai Camp and Retreat in Honey Brook, PA.

Last year around 25 campers from our church attended, and this year we are planning for more. Come and enjoy quality time with your son(s) and other men and their sons. We will spend time ziplining, fishing, rock wall climbing, swimming, BB gun shooting, archery, boating, horse back riding, basketball, hockey, and water polo. It is a few days of endless activities, worshipping God, and incredible fellowship you don't want to miss. Camp begins on Wednesday, June 20 at 3:00pm and ends on Saturday, June 23 at 12:30pm. For more information or to obtain a registration form, please contact Todd Murgi at Todd.Murgi@gmail.com.

Weekly Men's Ministries

The Men's Tuesday Morning Bible Study meets at 6:30am in Conference Room 550 with the study being completed at 7:30am. Weekly attendance is not a requirement, and all men and their sons are welcome to drop in as their schedule permits. Resolve to get into the Word of God and let the Word of God get into you!

The Men's Prayer Ministry meets every Sunday morning prior to the worship services to pray for the services and our congregation. All men are welcome to join us in the Prayer Room located near the Sanctuary.

Young At Heart

Young At Heart is a ministry for those 55 years or older. We get together for lunch, prayer, fellowship, and have a guest speaker on the first Thursday of each month, March through December. If you are looking for a place to connect, we would love to have you join us! Our next meeting will be held on Thursday, April 5 at 11:30am in the Fellowship Hall. Bring a sandwich to eat; desserts and beverages will be provided by our committee for the month, Beverly Taylor and Glenna Weisel. Coffee and tea will be ready by 11:00am for our early birds. Our speaker will be attorney, Becky Brammell, who will be talking about wills, living wills, and other similar topics.

Christian Action Committee (CAC)

The monthly visit to Weatherwood Manor Assisted Living is scheduled for Saturday, April 21, from 2:00-3:00pm. A message will be presented and a craft provided followed by light refreshments. The next regular meeting of the Christian Action Committee will be held on Sunday, April 29, 12:15pm in Room 230.

The Christian Action Committee will sponsor a food collection for the Salvation Army on Sundays, April 22 and 29. Items needed are non-perishable foods such as juices, cereals, canned goods (including fruits and vegetables), baby food, pastas, crackers, peanut butter, and jellies, just to name a few. Paper products are always appreciated, but the greater need is food. Please drop off any items you would like to donate beneath the coat racks in the Lobby. Thank you!

Moms 24/7

Our Moms 24/7 Group has been busy deepening relationships, meeting new people, and learning a lot. Even though it is April, we welcome new moms at any time. Please feel free to join us if you haven't come in awhile or haven't yet come. Our April meetings will be held on Tuesdays, the 10th and 24th at 9:30am in the Fellowship Hall.

As moms, we love and cherish our kids, but are also thankful when we can take a little time to relax, regroup, and have a little time away. Our Moms Retreat will be held April 20-21 in Deep Creek, Maryland. Space is available, but the retreat is approaching quickly. If you are interested, please contact Joanne Kreinbrook as soon as possible.

Moms 24/7 is a ministry for moms of ALL ages with children of ALL ages. Whether you are a first time mom or you have grandchildren, Moms 24/7 is for you. Whatever your schedule or stage of life, we hope you make Moms 24/7 part of your life. It is not only an opportunity for you to get refreshed and encouraged, but also a chance for you to refresh and encourage other moms. We meet regularly the second and fourth Tuesdays of the month, September through May. For questions or more information, please contact Joanne Kreinbrook, 724-433-4585, or email kbrook93@msn.com.

Cancelled Postal Stamps & Used Christian Literature Ministries

Collecting cancelled postal stamps is an ongoing ministry, so please remember to keep saving throughout the year. The income from the postal stamps goes to support preparation, publishing, and distribution of a Spanish language curriculum for Sunday Schools. Remember that only stamps affixed to envelopes can be processed; do not remove stamps from envelopes or trim around stamps. It is best to submit all or half of the envelope with the stamp attached since they need to be in excellent condition in order to sell to collectors.

We also collect used Christian-based literature such as the Daily Bread devotional booklets, which we send to My CRI/Mission Cry. Last year we shipped 19 pounds of materials to this ministry which equips people around the world with Bibles and Christian teaching tools. Please drop off stamps and booklets at the Welcome Center at your convenience.



Pastor Rigel's Contact Information gacyouth@gmail.com - 914-830-6970

GAC Youth All-Nighter – April 6-7

Friday night to Saturday morning (April 6-7) we will have a Youth Group All-Nighter. The cost is \$10, which includes bowling, snacks, ice cream sundaes, and tons of fun! We intentionally lowered the price to make it easy for you to invite your friends. Money will not be collected until the night of the event, but participants will still need to sign up in the Youth Sunday School room or by contacting Pastor Rigel. Don't miss out on this awesome event!

Bowling Fundraiser - April 29 12:00-2:30pm

Students will have a chance to raise money for Restore Houston and Creation by receiving pledges per pins prior to the 29th. Students may pick up pledge sheets from Pastor Rigel any time in April. On Sunday afternoon, April 29 after the second service, we will meet in the Fellowship Hall for a quick bite and then head over to Hillview Lanes. Each student will bowl two games and will record the better of the two scores. Students need to bring \$7 cash and make plans to be picked up at Hillview Lanes (829 E. Pittsburgh St., Greensburg, PA). If a student isn't involved in the fundraiser they are still invited to go bowling with our group.

Refresh 2018 Retreat – May 18-20

We are excited to announce that we will be offering a combined Middle School and High School Youth Group Retreat for the first time in 8 years! On the weekend of May 18-20 we'll be heading out to Suncrest Camp (1 hour away) for an awesome weekend retreat! The retreat will feature a theme, awesome times of worship, great opportunities for fellowship, and tons of fun. We rented out the entire camp for the weekend. The total cost of the retreat will be \$65 per student. For this first year, if you bring a friend who is not a Youth Group regular, your registration will be reduced to \$60, and your friend's registration will only be \$50! Brochures are available in the Youth Sunday School room. Please be prepared to make a \$25 deposit when you sign up.

Youth Group Time Change

Beginning on May 17 we will be changing the meeting time of Youth Group from 7:00-9:00pm to a new meeting time of 6:30-8:30pm. Students should be aware that in an effort to allow our leaders to leave in a timely manner when Youth Group ends they will be expected to have a ride present.

Moving Up Night 2018

On Thursday, May 31, from 6:30-8:30pm, we will have our "Moving Up Night" at Youth Group. If you are a student who is going into 7th grade and will be 12 years old by September 1, we would love to see you at our Youth Group "Moving Up" Night. If you do not receive an invitation by May 14, please contact Pastor Rigel. If you are unable to attend and yet meet the requirements, consider yourself "Moved Up" after May 31.

Houston Paperwork and Meeting

For all of those signed up for the Restore Houston Trip, you will be receiving a packet of paperwork that should be completed in a timely manner. It will also include some updates on information about the details of the trip. These packets will be distributed in early April personally by Pastor Rigel. It should be noted that due to a scheduling conflict the Restore Houston meeting has been changed from May 31 to May 24.

Creation Music Festival Registration - Creation Dates: June 27-July 1

Creation Northeast is the largest Christian music festival in the country. For the past 30 summers our church has been taking a group to Creation to spend the week camping, worshiping, and hearing encouraging messages. The cost of the trip is \$150 per student which includes transportation, a festival ticket, and meals throughout the trip. A non-refundable deposit of \$35 is due at sign up. Many of our students consider our annual trip to Creation as the highlight of their summer. A detailed packet for this year's trip will be available at Youth Group and for download on the church website.



Pastor Rigel's Contact Information gacyouth@gmail.com - 914-830-6970

Mahaffey Camp Applications

Each year, ten students have the opportunity to volunteer at Mahaffey Family Camp in Mahaffey, PA (July 23-27). On Monday, July 23, Pastor Rigel will be taking a group of students to the campground (about an hour away) to help run field games for all the children attending the camp. The cost for the entire week is \$35 per student which includes food, lodging, and transportation.

Due to the growing number of students who have shown an interest in this trip, we will have an in-depth application process. Packets and applications will be available at Youth Group and on the church website. Students must be at least 14 years old to participate. There will be a questionnaire to give you a chance to share about your desire to serve the camp's children, as well as your experience with teamwork and children's ministry in general. Some of the deciding factors for service will be age, Youth Group attendance, and overall diligence in completing your application.

Application packets must be completed by Sunday, April 22. Applications will be reviewed by a panel of our adult youth leaders and final decisions will be made by mid-May. Payment is due a week before the trip. As stated above, this trip is primarily an opportunity to serve, and has a limited number of spots.

Upcoming Events

May 6 - Taco Fundraiser

May 17 - YG Time Change (6:30-8:30pm)

May 18-20 Refresh 2018 Retreat

May 24 - Restore Houston Meeting

May 31 - Moving Up Night

Sunday School and Growth Classes- "A Place for Growing... A Place for YOU!"

Our children's small groups meet for Sunday School at 9:15am in the Children's Ministry wing. Our Youth Jr. High and Sr. High classes meet at 9:15am in Rooms 250-260. Adult Growth Classes are offered at 9:15am and 10:45am. Pick up a brochure at the rack in the Lobby for details.

Please Note - Youth and Adult Classes will not be held on Easter Sunday, April 1.

Sunday Morning Adult Growth Classes - April 8 through May 13

9:15am: The Post-Resurrection Appearances of Jesus - Teacher: Michael Black - Classroom: 240

The Easter season is arguably the most important part on the Christian calendar because it celebrates the resurrection of Jesus. But what happened after his followers approached the empty tomb? One of the realities that we often forget is that Jesus appeared to his followers many times for 40 days after his resurrection. These appearances served as a powerful driving force for the message of the Gospel that radically changed the world over the next 2000 years. In this study we will be examining the various accounts that we have of Jesus appearing to his followers. These accounts are an exciting reminder that an empty tomb was only the beginning.

10:45am: God's Grace is Greater - Teacher: Lee Calisti - Classroom: 250/260

In the DVD study, God's Grace is Greater, Kyle Idleman reminds us that God's grace is greater than our setbacks and failures. In these six sessions we will learn that no sin is so great or bitterness so deep that God cannot redeem it for His glory. God's plan is to overcome your past, redeem your pain, and re-write your story so that you can be a healthy minister of Christ.

Page 8 FOCUS

Children's Ministries



Wednesdays, 6:30pm

Awana is fun with a purpose... to reach and train children for Jesus Christ. Each week there are Bible lessons, Scripture reciting, games, music, and lots of other fun activities. Our program is comprised of three age-appropriate clubs: Cubbies for preschoolers age 3 before September 1 and 4 year-olds; Sparks for grades Kindergarten through Grade 2; and Truth & Training (T&T) for Grades 3 through 6. Check-in starts at 6:30pm at the Children's Ministry registration desk. Please enter the building through the Awana/Office entrance.

Our club is winding down for this session, but we still have a lot going on this month! April 11 is Wear Green Night. Store Night will also be held on April 11 for Cubbies and Sparks. T&T Store Night will be held on April 18. Parents are invited to join us on April 25 at 6:30pm in the Fellowship Hall, as we end this session with dinner and our awards presentation. If you will be joining us for dinner, please sign up at Awana by April 18.

Our Awana Clubs will begin again in September, so watch for details in upcoming newsletters. Have a fun and safe summer!

Bible Quizzing

Our March Quiz Meet was held at Norwin Alliance Church on Saturday, March 3. Seniors quizzed on 2 Corinthians chapters 8-13, while juniors competed on their knowledge of 2 Corinthians chapters 6, 9, and 13. Quizzing with Cherry Tree Alliance youth, our quizzers earned 33 team points that day, coming in 7th place. Paul Obringer came in 8th place individually, scoring 270 points.

Our last regular quiz meet will be held at ACAC (Allegheny Center Alliance Church) on Saturday, April 7. Senior quizzers will be responsible for all the material they studied this year - all of 1 & 2 Corinthians. Immediately following the Quiz Meet will be our Awards Banquet, where top teams and quizzers will be recognized. Quizzers qualifying for Districts will also be announced. Districts will be held at North East Alliance Church April 20-21.

May you continue to grow in your relationship with God as you memorize and study His Word. Finish strong, Quizzers!!

Children's Ministry Volunteer Appreciation Lunch

An appreciation lunch for our Children's Ministry volunteers will be held on Sunday, April 8 at 12:15pm in the Fellowship Hall. If you work with our children, please plan to join us for a time of great fellowship and good food! Pastor Lu will be our guest speaker. Please RSVP to Melissa Bartels in the Church Office as soon as possible, email melissa_bartels@yahoo.com, 724-837-1122.

Vacation Bible School - Save the Dates!

Vacation Bible School will be held July 30 through August 3, so be sure to mark your calendars! Our curriculum this year will be "Shipwrecked! Rescued by Jesus!"

April Anniversaries

- 5 Will & Dawn Brown 18 Jack & Anita Fennell 28 Ted & Linda Sauve George & Judy Cross Jarred & Karen Slater
- 13 Rodney & Dimphina Ayers 26 Tom & Janet Keller

April Birthdays

1	Jordan Baum	8	Britney Brautigam Will Brown	13	Adam Lubas Don Ukasik	21	Judy Cross Linda Schneider
3	Andy Blenko Kevin Dail Jonah Wade	9	Joni Hugland Olivia Knepp Elaina Sears	14	Noah Calisti Bill Schomer	25	Jaime Evans Jeannie Smith
4	Eva Graziani	10	Sharon Ross	15	Luke Belgiovane	26	Noah Burda Audra Murgi
5	Enzo Vargo		Luke Wallace	16	Ryan Cross Charlotte Hauser	27	Amy Calisti
6	Dianne Ambrose Roy Dail	11	Luke Cross Tucker Vargo		Kristin King Gabby Kreinbrook		Joshua Young
						28	Andy Vargo
7	Cheryl Dott	12	Eric Manley	17	Chuck Iwinski	20	Frie Krainbrack
	Allan Fox Elijah Morgan-Washington				Peggy Longsdorf	30	Eric Kreinbrook

Condolences

To Kevin Coughanour and family on the death of his mother, Emilia "Minnie" Coughanour on March 4.

Congratulations!

To Matthew and Sharon Dreskler on the birth of their son on March 12. Noah Joel Dreskler weighed 8 pounds 10 ounces and was 21 inches long. Noah joins siblings Daniel, Joseph, Bethany, Joshua, and Tommy.

Updating Contact Information, Birthdays, Anniversaries

If you would like your anniversary and family birthdays listed in our monthly Focus newsletters, please indicate on the back of your Sunday bulletin information card or email the Church Office, churchoffice.gac@gmail.com.

We appreciate your completing the information cards in your bulletin each week so that we can keep our records up to date. Even if your contact information hasn't changed, just write your name and "same" across the front. Thank you!

April 2018

Sun	Mon	Tue	Wed	Thu	Fri	Sat
1 Easter 9:15 & 10:45am Worship No Youth or Adult Sunday School Regular Children's Schedule	2 Church Office Closed Easter Holiday	3 6:30am Men's Bible Study	4 6:30pm Awana	5 11:30am Young At Heart Meeting 7pm Thursday Night @ The Well- Alliance Youth (AY)	6 Alliance Youth All-	7 9am Bible Quiz Meet @ Allegheny Center Alliance
8 9:15 & 10:45am Worship & Sunday School 12:15pm Anchor College Ministry 12:15pm Children's Ministry Volunteer Appreciation Lunch	9	10 6:30am Men's Bible Study 9:30am Moms 24/7	11 6:30pm Awana Wear Green Night Cubbies & Sparks Store Night	12 7pm Thursday Night @ The Well- Alliance Youth (AY)	13	9am Church Work Day (Rain Date April 21)
9:15 & 10:45am Worship & Sunday School 12:15pm Anchor College Ministry 12:15pm Deacons Meeting	16 6:30pm Governing Board Meeting 7:30pm Elders Meeting	17 6:30am Men's Bible Study	18 6:30pm Awana T&T Store Night Newsletter Article Deadline	19 7pm Thursday Night @ The Well- Alliance Youth (AY)	Bible Quiz D	21 2pm Christian Action Committee Visit to Weatherwood at-Deep Creek istrict Finals- st Alliance
9:15 & 10:45am Worship & Sunday School 12:15pm Anchor College Ministry Christian Action Food Collection for Salvation Army	23	24 6:30am Men's Bible Study 9:30am Moms 24/7	25 6:30pm Awana End of Session Program & Awards Night	26 7pm Thursday Night @ The Well- Alliance Youth (AY) 7pm Trustees Meeting	27	28
9:15 & 10:45am Worship & Sunday School 12:15pm Anchor College Ministry 12:15pm Christian Action Committee Meeting 1pm Alliance Youth Bowling Fundraiser Hillview Lanes- Greensburg Christian Action Food Collection for Salvation Army	30					

Sun	Mon	Tue	Wed	Thu	Fri	Sat
		1 6:30am Men's Bible Study	2	3 11:30am Young At Heart Meeting 7pm Thursday Night @ The Well- Alliance Youth (AY)	4	5
9:15 & 10:45am Worship, Communion & Sunday School 12pm Alliance Youth Taco Meal Fundraiser 12:15pm Anchor College Ministry	7 6:30pm Elders Meeting	8 6:30am Men's Bible Study 9:30am Moms 24/7	9	10 7pm Thursday Night @ The Well- Alliance Youth (AY)	11	12
13 Happy Mother's Dayl 9:15 & 10:45am Worship & Sunday School 12:15pm Anchor College Ministry	14	15 6:30am Men's Bible Study	16	17 NOTE NEW TIME! 6:30-8:30pm Thursday Night @ The Well- Alliance Youth (AY)		2pm Christian Action Committee Visit to Weatherwood
9:15 & 10:45am Worship & Sunday School 9:15 & 10:45am Children's Ministry Volunteer Meetings 12:15pm Deacons Meeting 12:15pm Anchor College Ministry Return From Alliance Youth Retreat	21 6:30pm Governing Board Meeting 7:30 pm Elders Meeting Newsletter Article Deadline	22 6:30am Men's Bible Study 9:30am Moms 24/7	23	24 6:30-8:30pm Thursday Night @ The Well- Alliance Youth (AY) Restore Houston Trip Meeting	25	26
9:15 & 10:45am Worship & Sunday School 12:15pm Christian Action Committee Meeting 12:15pm Anchor College Ministry	28 Memorial Day Holiday Church Office Closed	29 6:30am Men's Bible Study	30	31 6:30-8:30pm Thursday Night @ The Well- Alliance Youth (AY) Move Up Night 7pm Trustees Meeting		



4428 Route 136 Greensburg PA 15601 724-837-1122

Email: churchoffice.gac@gmail.com

On the Web at: www.greensburgalliance.org



Easter Sunday Services - April 1 - 9:15am & 10:45am No Adult or Youth Sunday School Regular Children's Ministry Schedule

Church Office Closed - April 2

Alliance Youth All-Nighter - April 6-7

Children's Ministry Volunteer Appreciation Lunch - April 8

Church Work Day - April 14 (Rain Date April 21)

Moms Retreat - April 20-21

Christian Action Food Collection - April 22 & 29

Alliance Youth Bowling Fundraiser - April 29